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SSMC Raises S$13K Donation to Support 
Philippines and Myanmar Disasters’ Relief Efforts 

 

On 12 Oct, 2012, SSMC made a compassionate pledge to contribute S$13K to Red Cross to 

aid the disaster victims affected by Philippines Typhoon and Myanmar Cyclone. The 3 weeks 

collection was a success, with more than 200 employees responded to the relief appeal. 

Beside the donation collected from individual staff, SSMC being a socially responsible 

company also matched dollar-for-dollar to raise the amount from S$6.5K to S$13K. Mr. 

Jagadish CV and Mr. Castello Ooi, CEO and CFO of SSMC, presented the cheques to 

Singapore Red Cross Society. The event was supported by our strong team of 24 SRC 

Community Committee members. 

 
SSMC Community Committee, Management teams show their support and care together with Red Cross Society  

to the affected people in Philippines and Myanmar 

 

SSMC is associated closely with the people of Philippines and Myanmar, through our 

Japanese customers, suppliers and employees. As a multinational talented organization, we 

have 38 colleagues from Philippines and 40 colleagues from Myanmar working in SSMC.  It’s 

a heart-warming scene to see all 8 of them joined us to show their support to their home 

countries. 
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Mr. Jagadish CV, SSMC CEO and Mr. Castello Ooi, SSMC CFO are joined by SSMC employees  

from Myanmar (Chew, Zin Bo Bo Soe, Myat Su Maung, Myat Kyawt Ei) 

 
and Philippines (Alec Macatangay, Don Obana, Len Rocero, Patrice Salve Dela Cruz) 

in presenting cheque of donation for the Relief fund to Mr. CY  Wong, Red Cross Society (in black suit). 

 

The donation was presented to Mr. CY Wong, Singapore Red Cross Society, Head of 

International Services. Mr. Wong explained the fund will be used for humanitarian aid and the 

long term recovery needs in the affected areas. He is impressed by SSMC’s strong corporate 

commitment. He is touched that in SSMC there are so many “friends of good hearts” in 

partnership with Red Cross Society. This meaningful cause united us as “all human family as 

one…the donation would be a great help for people suffering from the disasters”.   


